
Delaware Equine Council 

Donation Request Form 

 

1. All requests for donations from the Delaware Equine Council must be presented 
on the form provided, at a regular monthly meeting of the Council. It should be 
presented by the individual or a representative of the organization making the 
request.  

 

2. The person submitting the request should be prepared to answer questions 
regarding the request.  

 

3. A vote on the request will be taken at the next regular meeting of the Council to 
allow the Board and membership time to discuss the merits of the request.  

 

Individual/Organization making the request:   

 

Representative:  

 

Phone #     Email:  

 

Amount of Request:   

 

Purpose of the request (in detail): 

 


